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Dear Mr. Day:
~~

Thank you for sending me a copy of the Conmission report on Illinois -

nuclear power facilities. We will read it with interest and have it F

reviewed in detail by the staff, with particular emphasis on those ~

sections of the report dealing with the Nuclear Regulatory Commission.
.

We appreciate your comments and will be in contact in the near future to
discuss the report further.

.

Sincerely,
, .

' Y oseph M. Hendrie'
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